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The link below will take you to my recent letter printed in The Province, outlining
reasons why it is damaging to local economies to allow unfettered foreign ownership of
properties.  

While Vancouver prices will always be high due to it's desirability, the added element of
foreign non-resident ownership has serious implications on a number of fronts
including:

-  deterioration of community life 
-  the burden further imposed on the existing resident taxpayers 
-  increasing living costs for employees to levels that deter job creation by employers 

http://blogs.theprovince.com/2011/11/14/province-letters-foreign-land-ownership-
financial-planning-suzanne-anton-drug-prohibition/ 
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